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The General Government Subcommittee heard a request from the Department of 

Land Conservation and Development to increase Other Funds expenditure 

limitation due to new interagency funding agreements.  

The Department has entered into four new interagency agreements this 

biennium, mostly due to their expanded role in housing-related work. The most 

substantial item is a $500,000 agreement with the Housing and Community 

Services Department. This agreement further defines the Department’s role and 

responsibilities in conjunction with Housing under HB 2001, passed during the 

2023 session.   

The General Government Subcommittee recommends that the Emergency Board 

increase Other Funds expenditure limitation for the Department of Land 

Conservation and Development, by $637,991, for new interagency agreements.  

 


